
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/8/2017 3:41:48 PM
Subject: Re: Take Back Box Announcement

​I'll call them today. Thanks


DV


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 3:30 PM
 
To: 'ryan@scleoa.org'; 'jbruder@sheriffsc.com'
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Take Back Box Announcement 
 
Good Afternoon Gentlemen,
 
Please find attached a draft of the announcement of the drug take back box grant from the Office on Aging. Please 
review and let me know if you have any comments or concerns. Also if there is any information that your members 
might need that we did not include in this draft. Thank you for your help.
 
Please do not release this as it is still a draft.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov

